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Kevin J McDonald

From: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 September 2023 14:40
To: planning
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation 23/00761/HOUSE

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Dear Sir / Madam,

We have reviewed the submitted documents and on this occasion the Environment Agency will not be making any
formal comment on the submission for the following reason:

-  Though the development falls within flood zone 3 the development is minor and our flood risk standing advice
(FRSA) applies which can be found here https://www.gov.uk/guidance/flood-risk-assessment-standing-
advice#advice-for-minor-extensionspages. It is for the Local Planning Authority to ensure planning submissions
adhere to this advice. https://www.gov.uk/guidance/flood-risk-assessment-local-planning-authorities

There are no other environmental constraints associated with the application site which fall within the remit of the
Environment Agency.

If, however, the proposal subsequently changes such that you feel that it may pose a significant environmental risk
then please do not hesitate to contact us and we will be pleased to review our response.

Regards,

Huda Al Tahhan
Planning Advisor, Sustainable Places - Planning Team
Environment Agency I Trentside Offices I Scarrington Road I West Bridgford I NOTTINGHAM I NG2 5FA
 Floods happen. Be prepared. Check if you are at risk from flooding and sign up for FREE flood warnings.

-----Original Message-----
From: planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk <planning@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 September 2023 11:24
To: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation 23/00761/HOUSE

Planning application consultation

#####################################################################################
Note:
This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or protectively
marked material up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is
waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all
copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or
indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient.
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Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be
performed before opening.
Newark and Sherwood District Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all e-mail
communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender,
except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such
entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council accepts no liability for any personal views expressed.
Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the GDPR and the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.
Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the
Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further
details please see our website for our Privacy Notice
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk%2Fyourcouncil%2Fprivacy%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning.trentside%40environment-
agency.gov.uk%7C9552a3622caa48a29c2208dbb8fa9751%7C770a245002274c6290c74e38537f1102%7C0%7C0%7C
638307159790541346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwi
LCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5DxXDw%2BQG71B2jh%2FOPaKxMiYjeuPMFr1RJSKadOFXS8%3D&r
eserved=0

Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer.

Thank You
#####################################################################################

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally
privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not
copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from
any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business
purposes.


